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Official Press Release

On Thursday Afternoon, July 16", Sheriff R. Glenn Smith received a copy of a Special Inspection
Report from the Texas Commission on Jail Standards. It was determined that deficiencies exist. They
were as follows:

Item 1: “County officials were unable to provide written documentation to prove that all jail staff
underwent two (2) hours of training on a yearly basis by the local mental health authority for that
region in accordance with their approved Mental Disabilities/Suicide Prevention Pian on file with TCJS.
This training is to include the recognition, supervision, documentation and handling of inmates who are
mentally disable and/or potentially suicidal.”

item 2: “Documentation received and reviewed by the Commission revealed that Waller County is not
completing visual face to face observation of all inmates at least once every 60 minutes as required by
Minimum Jail Standards.”

The approximate 8:00AM contact with inmate Sandra Bland was on the intercom system and
not in person, as required. While both jailers have received mental health training it has not been done
in the past year by the local health authority as stated in our own policy.

At this time we have no reason to believe that either one of these deficiencies had any part in

- the death of Ms. Bland. However, Sheriff R. Glenn Smith will not tolerate disregarding policies and/or
rules of the Texas Commission on Jail Standards, along with our own. As previously stated, we will be
working on any improvements that can be made to see that this type of tragic incident never happens
again. This will include personnel changes if needed. Specific details of Ms. Bland’s booking information
cannot be released at this time.



